
 

 

 
Memorandum No. 22-05 

 

 DATE:  April 27, 2022  

  TO:  Carla Byrd,    

  
  FROM:         Tammy Good, PMP, CIP Manager 
                                           Gary Eagle CGC, Project Manager                 
 

SUBJECT:   E-11-22 Airpark Parcel Y – Bid Award Recommendation 
  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 
On April 12, 2022 bids were opened for the above referenced project. The lowest 
responsible bidder was Lanzo Construction Company Inc in the amount of $538,427.00.  
 
It is my recommendation to award this contract to the lowest responsive bidder to install 
an entrance road and utility infrastructure on the west side of the airport on NE 5th 
Street adjacent the City Sand and Spur Equestrian Park and Goodyear Blimp Base. 
These improvements will provide direct access to Pompano Aviation and its tenants. 
The project will a new include a new 22.0’ wide paved roadway, pavement markings, 
drainage swales, 6” force main and 12” water main. The intent is to provide a new 
access road and utilities to the Airpark tenant prior to build out of new hangar building.   
 
The references supplied by Lanzo Construction Company Inc. consisted of similar work 
previously performed at other municipalities, which indicate the contractor is adequately 
experienced to perform this scope. 
 
For reference, the letter of recommendation provided by the engineer of record and the 
Bid Award Recommendation form are attached. Please prepare an agenda package to 
be presented to City Commission for approval at the May 10, 2022 meeting. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at extension 5512. 
 

 
 
 
  


